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Research Analysis  

 

The committee substitute to House Bill 1808 provides that employees of licensed child care 

facilities, under the Oklahoma Child Care Facilities Licensing Act, will have their 

household income exempted when determining eligibility for the Child Care Subsidy 

Program administered by the Oklahoma Department of Human Services. Additionally, it 

requires licensed providers to notify the Department of Human Services within 30 days 

when an employee leaves their employment. The measure stipulates that all other eligibility 

conditions for the Child Care Subsidy Program outlined in the Oklahoma Administrative 

Code remain in effect. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis  

  

The committee substitute adds household income exemptions to the eligibility determination 

process regarding free child care for employees of facilities licensed under the Child Care 

Facilities Licensing Act. Certain notification requirements are also provided. The committee 

substitute does not alter the fiscal impact of the measure.  

  

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff  

  

Other Considerations  

  

None.  
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